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Adapted from allthingstopics.com  

How do you spell 
‘advertisement’? 

 

For example: “I saw a 
funny advertisement 

on TV.” 

How do you spell 

‘biology’? 
 

For example: “Biology 
was my favorite 

subject at school.” 

How do you spell 

‘brain’? 
 

For example: “I need 
my brain to think.” 

How do you spell 

‘bright’? 
 

For example: “Today is 
a bright, sunny day.” 

How do you spell 

‘chemistry’? 
 

For example: “Do you 
like to study 
chemistry?” 

How do you spell 

‘contact’? 
 

For example: “You can 
contact me by e-mail.” 

How do you spell 

‘decide’? 
 

For example: “Did you 
decide what you want 

to eat for lunch?” 

How do you spell 

‘aged’? 
 

For example: “The kids 
are aged 7 and 12.” 

How do you spell 

‘battery’? 
 

For example: “My car 
won’t start.  It needs a 

new battery.” 
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How do you spell 

‘degree’? 
 

For example: “I have a 
Master’s degree in 

English.” 

How do you spell 

‘geography’? 
 

For example: 
“Geography can tell us 

about the world.” 

How do you spell 

‘guess’? 
 

For example: “I don’t 
know the answer, so I’ll 

guess.” 

How do you spell 

‘history’? 
 

For example: “History 
can tell us about the 

past.” 

How do you spell 

‘improve’? 
 

For example: “I want 
to improve my 

English.” 

How do you spell 

‘including’? 
 

For example: “How 
much does it cost, 

including tax?” 

How do you spell 

‘instead’? 
 

For example: “I chose A 
instead of B.” 

How do you spell 

‘electricity’? 
 

For example: “We need 
electricity for lights.” 

How do you spell 

‘even’? 
 

For example: “My table 
is not good.  It’s not 

even!” 
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How do you spell 

‘less’? 
 

For example: “I need 
less work to do, not 

more.” 

How do you spell 

‘must’? 
 

For example: “People 
must eat to live.” 

How do you spell 

‘negative’? 
 

For example: “He is 
often angry and 

negative.” 

How do you spell 

‘own’? 
 

For example: “I bought 
a new car.  I own it.” 

How do you spell 

‘perfect’? 
 

For example: “There 
were no mistakes. It 

was perfect.” 

How do you spell 

‘physics’? 
 

For example: “Physics 
is a difficult subject for 

some people.” 

How do you spell 

‘programme’? 
 

For example: “I really 
like that TV 

programme.” 

How do you spell 

‘matter’? 
 

For example: “I want 
to talk to you about 

this matter.” 

How do you spell 

‘memory’? 
 

For example: “My 
grandfather’s memory 

isn’t very good.” 
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How do you spell 

‘record’? 
 

For example: “How can 
I record my voice?” 

How do you spell 

‘staff’? 
 

For example: “That 
company’s staff is very 

helpful.” 

How do you spell 

‘stair’? 
 

For example: “Let’s 
walk up the stairs.” 

How do you spell 

‘still’? 
 

For example: “Are you 
still busy?” 

How do you spell 

‘suit’? 
 

For example: “I will 
wear a suit to the job 

interview.” 

How do you spell 

‘useful’? 
 

For example: “Cars are 
very useful.” 

How do you spell 

‘science’? 
 

For example: “Did you 
study science in high 

school?” 

How do you spell 

‘software’? 
 

For example: “I like 
Microsoft software.” 


